
TOWN OF STAMFORD, VERMONT 

CONSERVATION COMMISSION MEETING 

July 15, 2025 

The meeting was called to order at 7PM, opening with the Pledge of Allegiance. 

Present at the meeting were members Sheila Lawrence, David Saldo, Lisa Gardner and Irene Bergman. 

Attending as guests were Diane Saldo. 

Board Members Sally Bohl and Nancy LaSage were not present. 

The minutes of the April 29, 2025 meeting were accepted by Sheila Lawrence and seconded by David 

Saldo,.  All were in favor. 

Old Business:   Board member David Saldo reported that BCRC agreed to revamp section of their 

proposal regarding wind mill location.  No action can be taken at this time. 

The investigation into water sources for the community was reported to be ongoing.  Sheila Lawrence 

and Irene Bergman will continue to address this project.  More information will be provided at the 

August 19 meeting. 

It was reported that the Travel Counsel of Vermont is asking for a representative from each municipality 

located on Route 100 Scenic Highway be appointed.  Additional details and information to be provided at 

next meeting. 

The next meeting will be held on August 19, 2025 at 7PM. 

Sheila made a motion to adjourn at 8PM which was seconded by David and all were in favor 

 

Respectfully submitted 

 

Irene Bergman, Secretary 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


